
IN THIS TIME OF THANKSGIVING, 
WE ARE GRATEFUL FOR YOU.

Dear Alumni, Friends and Supporters,

In 2002, the Department of Speech Communication and the School of Communications 
merged to become the UW Department of Communication that we know today. In our 
second decade together, we continue to thrive. Our goal is to be a center for excellence, 
and that is what we are.  

We want to thank you - our remarkable collection of alumni, friends and supporters. You 
have served as guest speakers and mentors, offered internships, held workshops, built 
professional partnerships, and provided private support. You are vital to our Department 
and student success.



WATCH THE VIDEO HERE 

Communication is THE leadership skill of the 21st century, which is why it is the focus 
of our curriculum, at the center of every student opportunity we offer, and resonates 
throughout our daily support of our students and community.  

As you watch this short video, I hope you feel tremendous pride in all YOU have made 
possible.

David Domke
Professor and Chair
UW Department Communication 
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